
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2021-22 is 97%) 

 

 

 Flamingos 96.1% Kingfishers 97.2%  Jackdaws 94.3% Hummingbirds 86.8%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 93.6% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Kingfishers  

 
 

 

Covid Cases week ending 11th February 2022 
  

We have had 1 reported positive cases this week.  
 

Breakasaurus sculpture The children have been busy painting our dinosaur in school.  Look 

out for photographs in the supplement which will appear in the Eastern Daily Press and Norwich 

Evening Newspaper on Wednesday 16th February. 
 

 

Covid-19  
 

If you receive a positive LFD or PCR test please continue to let the school know, via the email 

covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk  

 

If your child is displaying any of the Covid-19 symptoms (it only has to be one) please keep 

them at home and book a PCR test. Please stay at home and isolate until you receive the 

results, if negative, and well enough to be in school they can return, if positive please remain at 

home and isolate for the required period. 

 

Parent Evening Bookings will open on 15th March 2022.  This will take place in the school hall 

on  29th and 30 March from 3.30 to 5.30 and 3.30 to 6.30 pm.  Please note that there will be no 

crèche available, but afterschool club will still be running. 

 

Half Term Enjoy a very well deserved half term break and we look forward to seeing you on 

Monday 21st February. 
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World Book Day 2022 Thursday 3rd March As part of our World Book Day 

celebrations, we would like to invite the children to dress in a costume with an animal theme. 

The animal does not need to be a character from a book.  We do please encourage you to use 

any thing you may already have at home, e.g. a t-shirt with an animal on, face paint, decorate 

old clothing with an animal print etc. The children’s animal costumes will fit the theme of our 

whole school book we will be exploring on the day.  

Paint a potato, our competition this year is to decorate a potato! Be as inventive as you like. 

The potato does not have to be a character. It can be an object or scene or setting from a 

book. Please challenge yourself and get creative! We will give the children an opportunity to see 

all the potatoes and see if we can guess the book. There will also be prizes up for grabs! Take a 

look at the pictures to get some ideas  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Breakfast Club Please make your bookings through ParentMail.  

 

Local Library Poster – please see attached  

 

£20.22 Challenge  A special mention for Asta in Kingfishers who has ALREADY raised £60 

for the Friends ‘raise £20.22 in 2022’ challenge, with her amazing idea to draw portraits. Her 

poster and three of her portraits are below. 

Good luck everyone with getting your fundraising ideas going over the half term break - please 

do update the Friends with what you’re up to at friendsofbawburghschool@gmail.com (and let 

us know if it’s ok to share how you’re doing) 

 



 


